
From: Lar Pearson
To: commentletters
Subject: Comments on 2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment 
Date: Thursday, December 01, 2016 12:37:02 PM

Dear Board Members:
      I urge you to follow the science and set Delta outflows to protect/restore salmon habitat 
and other aquatic life. Although the agricultural industry says it will suffer without increased 
water diversions, the commercial and sports fishing industries are suffering with current levels 
of water diversion.
      Salmon and aquatic life did just fine with California’s limited water supply before 
ranchers, the Department of Water Resources and the Bureau of Reclamation constructed an 
unsustainable, water-demanding agricultural community in the  San Joaquin and Sacramento 
Valleys. 

Shalom,
Larry Pearson
Roseville CA
541-292-8924
jlpwq@jeffnet.org
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